
Perry Park East HOA 2020 Fall MR Hauling Slash Pick-Up 

Help improve annual communications!     Please send an email address for each titled owner to:   PPEHOA@yahoo.com 

PERRY PARK EAST Fall Slash Pick-Up
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Perry Park East Fall Slash Pick-Up: 

This has certainly been a very different year.  We hope everyone is doing well.  It is time for our Fall neighborhood dead slash and limb removal and Wild Fire Mitigation. This year PPE is trying something NEW.  Since 2008 PPE has offered no-charge chipping to all Annual HOA dues paying neighbors, and we appreciate all the hard work and help everyone has contributed over the years.  This year we have negotiated a special deal with MR Hauling for a one day curbside slash and limb pickup.  The date is set for September 25 and the rules and restrictions are as follows.
PPE residents wishing to participate should e-mail ppehoa@yahoo.com by September 21 so we can estimate the time required  
In an effort to clean up our neighborhood and promote Wild Fire Mitigation, there will be No Charge for homeowners that have paid HOA $50 annual dues and assist with the pick-up (one free pick-up per year only).  Homeowners who have not paid the HOA annual dues will be assessed a $75 fee for the MR Hauling pick-up. For those homeowners using Tree Care Contractors, please make sure they follow the guidelines listed below.
Guidelines for cutting, collecting and piling slash:
· Unlike chipping, it is now OK to pile high. Please DO NOT "run-it-out" in a long string of separate bundles.  It is easier for MR Hauling to set up and pick up with one stop.
· DO NOT pile under power lines.  These piles will NOT be picked up.
· If there is a power line, please stack on opposite side of road.
· Place in an accessible area along the roadway.
· Make sure traffic or the safety of traffic is not hampered.

Special thanks to all of those people who helped this past Spring.  It made the work much easier for everyone and was a great way to meet the neighbors while helping mitigate the fire danger in our community.
Also, if your family or anyone you know in Perry Park East neighborhood needs assistance due to Covid-19, please let us know and we will do what we can to coordinate help.  
The HOA would like to remind everyone that the $50 Annual HOA dues are payable online at www.perryparkeast.org or can be mailed to: 
Perry Park East HOA
PO Box 161
Larkspur, CO 80118
www.perryparkeast.org


